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Perry Hall’s Stay at Home Sports Day 
 
 

Usually, at this time of year, your child would be getting 
outside to have some fun competing and taking part in 
various sporting activities during our annual sports day 
events. So....get your egg and spoons at the ready and 
go for gold during Perry Hall’s Stay at Home Sports Day! 
 

Take part in all the activities suggested in this newsletter in your gardens, living 
room, bedrooms or even your kitchens if you wish. Enjoy and have fun with your 
families. Please remember to take some photos and email to us 
for us to see and, with your permission, upload to our website.   
 

Click the image to download a certificate which you can complete for 
your child. 

Sports Day– Activity 1 
Try these sports days activities at home. 

                          Welcome to our seventh year group newsletter. 
Can you believe there is only one week left of this academic year!  I know you are 
all eager to know more about next year and your child’s new class. Between now 
and next Wednesday, you will be receiving your child’s end of school report (via 

email), information about September and a link to a transition presentation from your child’s new 
year group. Also, in response to the many parents who have contacted school about end of year gifts 

for school staff, we are all really touched by the number of enquires, however, due to the current 
circumstances we are unable to receive any gifts. Thank you for your continued support, take care. 

Miss Kohli. 

https://www.perryhall.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/Stay-at-Home-Sports-Day-Certificate.pdf


Olivia has gotten creative and has                              

produced her own pointillism painting                      

using a cotton bud. 

TT ROCK STARs  

This terms final TTRS’s Tournaments!  

Do you have what it takes? 

A lovely character description of Aslan by 

Cameron  S. 

 
Sports Day– Activity 3 

 
Try to think of a sport or sports person for each letter 

of the alphabet. You could use the internet or                               
non-fiction books to research lesser known sports. 

Click on the picture to access the worksheet.  
 
 

Mia K has baked delicious unicorn and 

ginger bread biscuits.  

Hailie M has been busy growing her own 

strawberries. They look delicious! 
Sports Day– Activity 2 

 

Click on the image for a bigger version... 

Message from your Year Group Staff 

As we approach the end of term, the 

Year 4 teachers would like to say a 

big well done to you all for your 

efforts during the school closure. We 

have really enjoyed being kept up to 

date with your home learning via 

phone and email. You have                     

demonstrated a great deal of                     

positivity and determination and you 

should feel proud of the way in 

which you have adapted to such a big 

change this term. We would like to 

wish you all a wonderful summer 

break. Have fun and enjoy                           

yourselves—you deserve it!! 

Rian and Eva have been around their local area 

collecting rubbish to look  after the 

environment.  

https://www.perryhall.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/Year-4-An-A-Z-of-Sports.pdf
https://www.perryhall.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/Spell-your-name-PE.pdf


Science - Update from Mrs Holdcroft  

Thank you again to everyone who sent in their findings from our last newsletter's enquiry 

question. This week we have another challenge for you; we’d like you take part in one of 

the University of Wolverhampton’s STEM team’s online lessons and show us what you’ve 

learnt! https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCm6KgKJcT9ksy2l3h4yEcDQ  

You can show us this by making a poster, a model or diagram and sending your pictures of 

them in.  

Last week’s STEM team video was all about fossil hunting locally at Wren’s Nest and can be 

found here: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BZ237a4vD9Q&feature=youtu.be  

If you fancy a socially distant fossil hunt, the Uni’s resources can be found here https://

www.wlv.ac.uk/media/departments/faculty-of-science-and-engineering/fse-2019-images/

Colman Avenue, Wolverhampton, WV11 3RT. Telephone number: 01902558538 
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Don’t forget to send in your photos and any work you 
want to share, check or get marked.  

 Make sure you email your Year group on …    

ph.y4homelearning@perryhallmat.co.uk 

Purple Mash 

Continue to look out for the tasks 
continually being assigned to your 

children for them to access via Purple 
Mash. Access to Purple Mash can be 

gained by visiting https://
www.purplemash.com/sch/perryhall. 

Any problems with logins or passwords 
then please contact us. 

 

 

E-Safety 

During the school closure, we know that 
children have a greater exposure to the 

online world. It is really important that they 
keep themselves safe. Children and parents 

can take part in a range of activities at: 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/  

If you have any concerns regarding your 
child’s safety online, and you believe they 

are being targeted, you can report this 
through CEOP- the online police. 

https://www.ceop.police.uk/safety-centre/  

A brilliant piece of  

artwork of Narnia  

created by Corey A  

using natural materials.  

Well done! 

 

A fantastic piece  

of artwork by  

Ashley W in the style  

of Andy Goldsworthy.  

Brilliant! 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCm6KgKJcT9ksy2l3h4yEcDQ
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BZ237a4vD9Q&feature=youtu.be
https://www.wlv.ac.uk/media/departments/faculty-of-science-and-engineering/fse-2019-images/The-Wren's-Nest-Fossil-Guide-(2).pdf
https://www.wlv.ac.uk/media/departments/faculty-of-science-and-engineering/fse-2019-images/The-Wren's-Nest-Fossil-Guide-(2).pdf
https://engagecloud.lpplus.net/owa/redir.aspx?C=90545e770dfe4972b51fd8f47c00cb47&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.perryhall.co.uk
https://www.purplemash.com/sch/perryhall
https://www.purplemash.com/sch/perryhall
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/
https://www.ceop.police.uk/safety-centre/

